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Subject: 
CAMI FITNESS CENTRE UPDATE - VOTING  

 Date: 
March 2, 2022 

To: 
All CAMI Team Members 

From: 
Brian MacDonald 

Department: 
All Hourly and Salaried  

Department: 
Human Resources 

 
 
Congratulations to Albert Mizzi, the successful candidate for President of the CAMI Fitness Centre,  and thank you to the other 
candidates for your interest.  Voting results are set our below: 
 

    
 
The new Board of Directors is now complete.  As previously announced, Charlotte Johnston has assumed the Secretary role and 
Eric Hendricks has assumed the Treasurer role.  Thank you to Charlotte and Eric for accepting these roles. 
 
With this first step now complete your new Board of Directors can work toward a successful reopening of the CAMI Fitness Centre 
in 2022.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Temporary Committee: 

Brian MacDonald, Bob Friesen, Robbin Grunt, Mike Van Boekel 

 

 

 


